Community Petition in Support of Allowing a Neighbor to Park Company Vehicles in Her Driveway
* April 16, 2025

To: Polk County Code Enforcement

RE: Complaint CEC-2024-4365

From: Concerned Residents of Floy Drive, Lakeland 33810, Polk County, Florida

We, the undersigned residents of FLOY DRIVE, respectfully petition Polk County Code Enforcement to
allow our neighbors, Cesar and Christi Ulloa located at 5760 Floy Drive, to continue parking their

company vehicles in their private residential driveway.

Our neighbor is a valued member of our community who uses her company vehicle responsibly,
parking it in her own driveway for limited periods (approximately 30 minutes fo an hour daily). The
vehicle is not obstructing traffic, creating noise, or causing any disruption to the neighborhood. It is

well-maintained and parked in a safe, orderly manner.

We believe that residents should have the right to park their legally registered vehicles, including
company-branded vehicles, in their own driveways, provided they do not violate any safety or
nuisance laws. Enforcing restrictions in this case would be an unnecessary burden and would not

serve the public inferest.

We ask Polk County Code Enforcement to exercise discretion and permit this reasonable use of

private residential property.

Sincerely,

Name (Print) Signature Address Phone/Email (Optional)
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